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Attending Members:  Joe Vitti, Joan Ray, Mary Voskian
Minutes approved for July 30, 2019 meeting.
· The article in The Lincoln County News about the mowing of the paths and future site of the play/recreation area was reviewed.  This article and the email articles and online articles posted by the Town of Bremen and Bremen Library did bring a number of individuals to the town property to walk the proposed paths and play/recreation area.  
· Mary stated that Kevin has another plan/idea for a path to the play/recreation area.
· The members discussed walking the paths and entering the circle with the committee to “visualize” the possibilities for these areas.  Future conversations concerning play equipment such as climbing stones, log disks, and a labyrinth; and seating areas, a pavilion, gardens, storyboards, and more will be taking place.  Joan has volunteered to be the lead person in researching play/recreation area possibilities with an emphasis on natural structures.
· There was a short discussion concerning individuals who would be possible donors to the play/recreation area.
· Budget and funding will be discussed at the next BTCP Committee Meeting.
· Plans for the 2020 State of Maine Bicentennial celebration with the possibility of some form of military musical entertainment were discussed and Joe obtained the government form on line, required when applying for this free service.  The form is DD Form 2536, December 2016.  Other possibilities for the celebration included a pop-up outdoor movie, popcorn, ice cream and other refreshments.  Having a list of ways in which people might volunteer for the play/recreation area with a sign up section was a suggestion made by Joan.  It was decided that the celebration needs a title and a program listing the various activities needs to be developed.  In scheduling the celebration we need to check with Bristol on the dates for Olde Bristol Days and find out what activities Lincoln County might be planning to avoid conflicts.  Possible dates in August:  Saturday, August 8 or 15, 2020.  These dates will be presented to the Select Board for approval.  Mary will be attending the September 19, 2019 Select Board Meeting and seek the board’s approval of a date.
Submitted by Joe Vitti  
The next meeting of the BTCP Committee is Tuesday, September 24, 2019 at 6:30 PM.
